
 

22nd March 2024  

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Class Keighley Visit to Industrial Museum 

  

On Tuesday 18th June 2024, Class Keighley will be going on a trip to The Industrial Museum. 

Class Keighley have been learning about how the local area has changed over time, with a focus 
on the change in transport. At the Bradford Industrial Museum, the children will go on their own 
transport journey through the museum using maps and role play whilst looking at the amazing 
transport collection.  They will develop noticing and drawing skills and record information about 
different modes of transport, including a full-size train and a range of vehicles made in Bradford by 
the Jowett family. Before coming back to school, the children will be able to visit the tram shed and 
see one of Bradford’s last trams, just like the ones that used to come to Wibsey! 
 

The children and staff will travel by coach, departing at 9.00am and returning to school at 3:15pm. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink from home. If your child is entitled to free 

school meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch from school. In addition, children should 

wear their school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.  

The contribution for this visit is £13.00 and can be paid via ParentPay. Parental consent should be 

given and payments made on ParentPay by Tuesday 11th June 2024. 

If you have any concerns about making a contribution towards this visit, please contact Mrs Moore 

to discuss this further.   

Please be re-assured that the visit will be taking place in line with our usual risk assessments and 

government guidance. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact our 

school office. 

Please note, all payments are voluntary however, if we receive insufficient payments, we may need 

to cancel the trip. 

 

Mrs Palmer  

Head Teacher 

 


